EDITORIAL

Dear readers,

We are happy to introduce you to volume five of the INTEREULAWEAST
- Journal for the International and European Law, Economics and Market
Integrations.

The current issue brings various interesting topics and literally, makes the in-
terdisciplinary piece in every sense. The represented fields are law and econ-
omy, the authors are domestic and foreign, and the topics discussed concerns
national and international problems. This issue with its papers will definitely
make valuable source for further comparative researches.

On this occasion we are also proud to announce what is coming with the De-
cember issue. The publishers of the INTEREULAWEAST Journal are orga-
nizing the 3rd International Conference on European Company Law and Cor-
porate Governance, which will take place in Zagreb on December 6-7 2018.

The Conference will gather leading researches and experts in the field of com-
pany law and corporate governance, as well as students and young scholars.
It will focus on the current topics from the fields such as rules on digital solu-
tions, cross-border operations, shareholders rights and duties, special rules for
financial institutions, state interventions to the companies’ management etc.
For more info on the upcoming Conference please visit https://eclcg-conf.wee-
bly.com/.

Therefore we decided to dedicate the next issue especially to the conference
topics, and bring our readers the papers mirroring the latest developments,
theories, practices and regulations from the field of European company law
and corporate governance.

Until then, we sincerely hope you will enjoy the current issue.

Prof. Dr. Hana Horak,
Editor-in-Chief
Zagreb, June 2018



